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The Ohio Attorney General’s Bureau of Criminal Investigation and Lawrence County Coroner’s
Office are seeking assistance to help identify human remains that were found on April 22, 1981.
The female was located in a cistern/well in Chesapeake, Ohio. The decedent is believed to be a
Caucasian female between 30 and 60 years old. She was estimated to have been approximately
5’3" tall, and about 140 pounds. Additional details such as hair and eye color are unknown.

The image shown is a facial reconstruction completed by an Ohio BCI forensic artist. Items such
as hair style are the artist’s estimations to complete the image and should not be considered as
significant markers for identification.

Anyone with information is asked to call Ohio BCl’s Criminal Intelligence Unit at 740-845-2406




Clothing Description

The female was wearing layered shirts when recovered. She wore a dark pullover sweater un-
derneath a lightweight shirt, with a heavy red cable-knit sweater on top. She was also wearing
gray slacks, heavyweight red socks, and rubber bands on each of her wrists.
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About BCI CIU

The Criminal Intelligence Unit consists of Criminal Intelligence Analysts and a Criminal Intelligence
Analyst Supervisor. Analysts are located in BCl London headquarters, as well as regional offices in

Youngstown, Bowling Green and Richfield. The members receive and fulfill requests from BCI Agents,
local, state, federal law enforcement agencies and task forces. Our mission is to predict and expose
criminal activity in order to prevent, eliminate or neutralize the activity.
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